
 HELLO EVERYONE! Another season of Prac-

tical Shooting is under way. As most everyone 

knows, John has stepped down from his post. I have 

taken over the reigns and am trying to fill his shoes. 

We are shooting the 2nd and 4th Sundays January, 

February and March. We will then switch to the 1st 

Sunday from April to November. If you would like to 

see what we do then please stop by on Sunday and 

check us out or come out on the Saturday before the 

match and help setup.  

 Practical Shooting is a fun way to practice 

your shooting skills with a handgun and it's also a 

great way to spend a few hours at the range. You 

don't need a bunch of fancy equipment to start shoot-

ing with us. For more info or if you have a question, 

feel free to e-mail me or give me a call. If you would 

like to sign-up for a spot to shoot, then e-mail or call 

me to setup a squad time.  

 Also, I am looking for some volunteers that 

would be interested in helping setup a side match dur-

ing the course of the year. If you are interested in 

helping out, drop me a line.            
               Matt Dylewski 
814-392-2376  gemcityshooter@verizon.net 

PRACTICAL PISTOL            Matt Dylewski 

HUNTER  
 SAFETY  
  EDUCATION 

 DATES FOR the two Hunter Safety Course 

this year have been set as:  18, 19, 20 May and 24, 

25, 26 August. 

 Class size is limited and reservations are re-

quired. Call Gerald Rettger at 725-5536 for more 

information and to make your reservation. 

 THIS WAS a challenging year for the Bullseye team, 

with four of our veteran shooters suffering injuries. We had an-

other year of good turnouts with roughly 8 to 10 shooters every 

night. After final scores are posted, I will inform you in a future 

newsletter how the team did this year. If anyone is interested in 

joining the Bullseye pistol team next year, we start in October and shoot every 

Wednesday night through March. Don’t hesitate in contacting me with questions. 

JUNIOR RIFLE               Joe Lander 

BULLSEYE PISTOL     

 WOW!  2005 is gone, and with 2006 comes a great 

bunch of boys and girls alike!  They are out to prove they 

can learn to shoot and post good scores in all positions of 

small bore (.22).  The season is half over and we have pic-

tures, awards, and intro to Highpower yet to come! 

 I owe a lot of thanks to all the 

parents who help and get involved in the 

shooting sports at this Club.  They not 

only help with their own kids, but with 

the others they bring along with them.  I 

also want to thank Joe Paradisi 

(Highpower Instructor), Garrett Lander 

(who went Distinguished last year), and Dave Kelly (with 

his wealth of knowledge from the U.S. Army)! 

 I need your help on Sunday, March 19th, 9 am – 4 

pm.  The Club will be holding a Gun Show.  This show will 

help to financially support our Jr. Rifle and Hunter Safety 

Programs.  If you have anything to donate in the way of 

money, reloading equipment, or equipment related to the 

shooting sports, please give me a call.  Or, come on out to 

the Gun Show and support us that way! 

 Oh, by the way… you might see a mattress in lane 8 

or 9 with a pillow and sheets.  We hold this spot for Annie 

when she gets tired of shooting! 

    Joe Lander           725-3354 
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